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Barnett, Mary

From: Ellen Mitchell <ellen@ellenmmitchell.com>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 12:45 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

Please adopt numeric water standards, for determining water quality..  The current narrative standards are not working 
to ensure our fresh water sources are protected. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Ellen M. Mitchell 
CRYE-LEIKE REALTORS 
1280 East Stearns Street 
Fayetteville, AR  72703 
 
Cell     479-644-4612 
EMAIL ellen@ellenmmitchell.com 
FAX     479-878-5947 
 
REAL ESTATE SEARCH WEBSITE  www.ellenmmmitchell.com 
 
I love referrals!  If you know of anyone thinking about buying or selling, please give them my contact 
information!  I’ll take great care of them!  Thank you so much! 
 
 

 
 
 


